
 
 
 

 

 

 
Friday 13 May 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Our week has culminated with lots of great events! 
 

Thirteen of our students proudly represented our school and led the choir at the Good Shepherd 
Mass in St Anne’s Cathedral today. Eleanor and Laurence carried the banner in the procession 
whilst Leo and Abbie presented Bishop Marcus with a cheque for our fund raising total of £1000. 
The whole group were amazing! 

                             
 
Our Year 11 students have started their exams and revision timetable this week. Today they went 
to a special mass, dedicated to them, at St Mary’s in Carlton. They then had lunch together and 
continued the theme of ‘Everyone is with you’ into their RE revision session this afternoon. 
 

We are all prepared for our sponsored sleepover! Well done to everyone taking part a big thank 
you to those who have donated through Parentpay.  
 
Earlier this week, we had some visitors in school who talked to our students about learning and 
progress. The visitors were really impressed with our students and commented on how well they 
could explain what they were learning and how they were learning. They could see good 
progress and were very complimentary about our learning model and curriculum.                                         
Well done everyone, keep it up! #proudheadteacher 
 

“Be proud of yourself. Be proud that your heart and intentions are good. Be proud of the 
fact that you are trying.” Richelle E. Goodrich 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
Yours faithfully, 

                                                                                                                                                         
Mrs D. Mitchell                                                                                                                                         
Headteacher 

 
 


